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Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT 

Electronic availability of Federal Reserve Board of Governors' 
statistical releases 

DETAILS

The Federal Reserve Board of Governors and the Commerce Department 
have announced the availability of six of the Board's statistical releases 
through the Commerce Department's economic bulletin board.

The computerized bulletin board initially will provide four weekly 
and two monthly Board releases. The weekly releases now available 
electronically are: H3 -- Aggregate Reserves, H6 —  Money Supply, H8 —  Bank
Credit, and H15 -- Selected Interest Rates. The monthly releases available 
are: G12.3 —  Industrial Production and G3 -- Capacity Utilization.

Later in 1989, two other releases will be available electronically —  
the monthly G19 -- Consumer Installment Credit and the weekly H4.1 -- Factors 
Affecting Reserve Balances.

The annual subscription fee to access the Commerce Department's 
bulletin board is $25. This fee includes two hours of free access time with
additional usage at 10 cents per minute. The bulletin board also carries
major economic releases from the Commerce and Labor departments.

Historical data for the six releases now available may be ordered in
machine-readable form through the National Technical Information Service 
(NTIS), an agency of the Commerce Department. For a free catalog of data 
files produced by the Board of Governors, write to: National Technical
Information Service, 5285 Port Royal Road, Springfield, Virginia 22161 or 
telephone (202) 487-4808 and request PR790.

MORE INFORMATION

For additional information about these releases, please contact 
either the Federal Reserve Board at (202) 452-3240 or the Commerce Department 
at (202) 377-1986.

Sincerely yours,

For additional copies of any circular please contact the Public Affairs Department at (214) 651-6289. Banks and others are 

encouraged to use the following incoming WATS numbers in contacting this Bank (800) 442-7140 (intrastate) and (800) 

527-9200 (interstate).
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